
 

 
CITY OF HAMBURG 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
DRUG & ALCOHOL TESTING POLICY 

PART-TIME HELP 
 
 
 
Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a Special Meeting 
on Friday, April 1st, 2022 at 4:45 p.m. at the Hamburg City Hall at 181 Broadway 
Ave, Hamburg, MN. 
 
The reason for the Special Meeting is to review and approve the updated Drug and 
Alcohol Testing Policy and Ad for Part-time Help. This meeting is open to the 
general public. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this meeting feel free to attend the 
meeting, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232, email the City Office 
(CityAdmin@CityofHamburgmn.com) or write in advance to the City of 
Hamburg, P.O. Box 248, Hamburg, MN  55339. 
 
 
 
 
         Jeremy Gruenhagen 
         City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 

(Posted at Hamburg City Hall and on the City Website on March 29, 2022) 
  

 
 

 


